
This week is our week for Family 

Promise, but there are no families 

currently in the program. If you would 

like to donate to Family Promise in lieu 

of providing meals or other assistance 

for housing a family within the church, 

please make checks payable to 

Cornerstone and mark your donation 

with “Family Promise” on the memo 

line. 

 

Offering Options 

Mail-In -  For your convenience, feel free 

to mail your offerings to: 

Cornerstone Christian Church 

Attn: Garnette 

1585 NC Hwy 801 N  

Mocksville, NC 27028 

Drive-In – You are  still be able to drive 

under the carport and drop off your 

offering. 

Carry-In – There is an offering drop box 

available between the double doors 

going into the FLC. 

 

 

 

 

Mid-Week Bible Study Resumes 

We will continue our mid-week 
Bible Study for adults from 6:30 to 

7:30pm via Zoom.  Pastor Kevin 

will lead us through scripture to 

navigate the craziness of these days.  Join us 

for this in-depth study and discussion.  

(Meeting ID: 859 6052 6480, Passcode: 

156703).   

 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers 

Mark your calendars for 

Sunday January 31st; right 

after worship we will have a 

very SHORT Children’s 

Ministry Volunteer meeting.  

We will be meeting in the 

children’s church room.  If you have a desire 

to serve in kids’ ministry in children’s church, 

nursery, teaching on Wednesday nights, 

teaching Sunday school, or you currently 

work in children’s ministry, please plan on 

attending this meeting.  

 

He Brews Coffee Bar 

The youth are opening their 

coffee bar Sundays at 8:30am.  

Come early, get your coffee and 

support our youth 

 

 

 

Cornerstone 101 Class Forming! 

If you are new to 

Cornerstone or want to 

know more about us, 

then Cornerstone 101 is 

for you!  The class is a very informal 

time of discovery and discussion.  We 

are meeting five Sunday mornings 

(February 7 – March 7) from 9 – 

9:50am in the Room #114.  While this 

orientation is required for those 

wishing to become members, there is 

no obligation to join by attending the 

class. If you or someone you know 

would benefit from spending time 

answering the question “Why are we 

here?” then bring your Bible and join 

us!  Contact Mary at 336-998-0600 for 

more information! 

 

New Canaan Society of Davie  

All men are invited to 

come to the Davie 

County New Canaan 

Society meeting this Thursday at 

12pm in the FLC.  This is a Christian 

fellowship for men where men share 

their personal testimony and prayer.   

For more information, see Jay 

Abernethy. 

 

***Wanted*** 
Help with Media Ministry 

As our media has expanded with live 

streaming, multiple cameras, etc.…and 

since we look to expand and improve 

this service, we need some help.  On the 

job training, youth welcome, tech savvy 

is a plus.  See Elizabeth, our worship 

leader, or Brad Trogden in the sound 

booth. 
 

Help with Nursery Ministry 

If you have a heart for babies or have a 

desire to serve the “least of these”, we 

are looking for you. Our nursery will 

resume in February and we need 

helping hands to tend to these little 

one.  See Jessica Gwyn and plan to 

attend the Children’s Ministry Volunteer 

meeting on Sunday January 31st right 

after worship. 

 

  
General T/O 

01/10/2021 = $6,334 
YTD General Offering = $11,983 

($7,115 needed weekly based on budget 
Mortgage Balance = $488,074 

Stone by Stone = $100 
Attendance = 123 

 
 

 Help stacking chairs after worship is much appreciated! 
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1585 NC Hwy 801 N 
Mocksville NC  27028 

(336) 998-0600 

www.c3davie.org 
cornerstonec3davie@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to Cornerstone! 
Welcome to all who came to worship 

with us today.  We look forward to 

getting to know you better.  
 

You Choose 

You now have a choice of where you 

want to worship with us. 

 In your car -  FM 

100.1 

 In the FLC  

 In a class room  

So you see, you can choose what type of 

worship is best for you and your family.  

There will be no nursery for the 

foreseeable future.   
 

Young Adults Bible Study 

Join us Tuesday, January 19th at 7pm for 

an in-depth study of the book of 

Philippians with Dr. Chris Miles.  Don’t 

forget to invite a friend. 

 

 

 

Foundation of Faith 

Attention all young people.  The “Foundation 

of Faith” class is a 12 week practical study of 

the basic understandings of what it means to 

be a disciple/follower of Jesus, not simply to 

make a decision for Christ. If you are ready to 

be equipped as a spiritual warrior who is able 

deal with the challenges to life and faith, you 

will want to join this class.  We are meeting 

mostly on Sunday afternoons through March 

21 from 1–3pm.  It’s not too late to join.  

Please see Mary Clapp (336-998-0600, 

cornerstone@c3davie.org) for more info. 

 

 

Youth Need Snacks 

Our Youth are meeting together on 

Wednesdays at 6:30pm and need healthy 

snacks. Please sign up online at 

TakeThemAMeal.com – Last Name 

– Youth, Password – 0600 for a 

time you can help with this 

ministry. Thank you in advance for 

supporting our youth in this way. 

 

 

 

 

Remain Diligent 
With the increase of 
Covid19 in Davie 
County and all around 
us, we must remain 
diligent to protect ourselves and 
others.  Therefore please: 

 Wear your mask when entering 
and leaving the building 

 Practice social distancing 

 Wash your hands often 
If each one will do their part, we will 
all be protected. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Handicap Parking 

For those who have a hard time 

walking the distance from the parking 

lot to the front doors, we have 

handicap parking available 

behind the building with 

easy access into the FLC.  

 

January Mission Highlight 

Rosebud Indian Reservation, SD 

The Rosebud Indian Reservation is in 

one of the poorest 

counties in the United 

States.  More than 46% 

of the  reservation’s 

children live below the 

poverty line.  In order to survive, 

extended families pool their meager 

resources together to try and provide 

for their basic needs.  Harsh weather, 

remoteness, chronic lack of economic 

opportunities and resources combine to 

creat deplorable living conditions.  We 

have connected with several churches 

and outreaches in this community and 

annually send a team to help with the 

“Feast for the Nation” and to reach out 

to the missionaries that live there.  If 

you would like to join this missionary 

team, please speak to Chuck Bradford. 

 

Open Basketball 
Mondays from 7-9pm there is 
open basketball for middle 
school and up in the FLC.  
Come and get some exercise  
or just cheer the players on! 

 
 
 

 

Cornerstone Christian Church 

Radio Headsets are available in the Sound Booth for the hearing impaired 
 

If you want to receive Youth 

Fellowship information via e-mail, 

send your request to 

c3youthdc@gmail.com 

Wednesdays 
6:30pm 

mailto:cornerstone@c3davie.org


 
We are resuming Sunday School at 9am 
offering the following classes: 
For Adult  

 Theology Class (Room 102) 
Answering the hard questions from a 
Biblical perspective. 

 Get Connected – (Room 108) 
Looking at life issues from a Biblical 
perspective. 

 Men’s Bible Study – (Room 113) 
The “Red” Words – A compilations of 
the Words of Jesus 

 Soul Sisters – (Room 120) 
Women’s Support Group 

 

For Youth – Middle School & High School 
in the Theater room #119 

 

For Children – Grades K to 5th  
Resuming their journey through the 
Bible with the New Testament in 
room #109 

This is an opportunity to get connected 
and grow in your walk with the Lord.  
(No nursery for the foreseeable future.) 
 

 

Giving Statements 
In an effort to save the cost of mailing, 
please see Garnette in the lobby for your 
giving statements for 2020.  They will be 
available through January 24th.  Then we 
will mail what are left.  Thank you for 
your help in getting these out.     

 
 

Elders Are Available for Prayer 
Is any one of you sick? He should call the 
elders of the church to pray over him and 
anoint him with oil in the name of the Lord…                                  
(James 5:14-15) 

 

Heidi Andrews  
336-909-1257 
bhandrews@yadtel.net 

AJ Keville 
336-399-3748 
abkeville@yadtel.net 

Robert Nichols 
336-978-4505 
Robertnichols21062@gmail.com 

Janet Perrell 
336-831-3000 
perrelljan@aol.com 

Zero Smith 
336-940-8086 
whitecalfbird@icloud.com 

George Wilson  
336-416-3923 
gewilsonland@gmail.com 

 

A Storehouse for Jesus  needs for 
January include: Dried pintos, Rice (1 and 2-

pound bags) Baby hygiene (especially large 
size diapers and pull-ups, wipes). Place your 
donations in the labeled bin next to the Lost 
and Found.  Due to covid and a lack of 
volunteers Storehouse is unable to take 
clothing or household items at this time. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 17, 2021 


